
Apprenticeships 
with Stockton-
on-Tees Borough 
Council

Are you looking for an opportunity to 
kickstart or change your career?
Stockton-on-Tees Borough Council is recruiting dozens of 
apprentices across a range of professions with adverts going 
live on 20 May. 

Since the Council launched its annual apprenticeship 
programme in 2019, which recruited around 40 apprentices, 
it's regularly been recruiting to apprentice positions, including 
ICT specialists, plumbers, civil engineer technicians, care 
workers, HR assistants and electricians.

Apprenticeships help you to gain work experience, knowledge 
and skills whilst working towards a recognised qualification.

The Council is looking for motivated and enthusiastic people 
who want to contribute to the success of the local authority 
by providing first class services for the people of the Borough. 
Applications from people with all levels of experience who 
would like to build a successful career with an award-winning 
Council are welcomed. Anybody over the age of 16 can apply.

All Stockton-on-Tees Borough Council apprentices are paid 
the national minimum wage for age and are provided with a 
dedicated mentor. There are also training and development 
opportunities available. This is in addition to all the usual 
benefits of employment with the Council including a generous 
annual leave package of 26 days plus bank holidays, access 
to mental and physical wellbeing support and the Local 
Government Pension Scheme.

Keep an eye on the Council’s social media platforms, visit 
www.stockton.gov.uk/apprenticeships or pop by to see us at 
the Employment and Training Hub in Wellington Square on 26 
or 31 May for full details of the apprenticeship opportunities 
on offer.

Come and talk to us 
Come along to one of our open recruitment events at The Employment and Training Hub in Wellington Square 
in Stockton to find out more. 

Thursday 26 May 2022, 10.30am – 3.30pm

Tuesday 31 May 2022, 10.30am – 3.30pm

Council staff and local training providers will be there to talk to you about the opportunities we have and 
explain a little more about the qualifications available.

http://www.stockton.gov.uk/apprenticeships



